To

Mr. PQR

4 Mandeville Gardens

Kolkata 700065

Date: August 5, 2010

Dear Sir,

We met at a business conference at Maldives. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family heartiest season’s greetings. I would also like to thank you for all the help and support you have provided me during our stay together.

For future reference you can contact me at the given address and phone number and in case of any requirements do not hesitate to contact me.

The holiday season is upon us and is a perfect time for renewing old acquaintances and showing gratitude the people who are truly important to us. I wish you and your family all the very best for the future and will always remember you. I will be hoping to hear from you soon.

Thank you for all your help

Yours’ sincerely

Aniket Mukherjee

+91-9987-8897-999

New Delhi

